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I strongly oppose this bill. It reduces our freedom and autonomy while accomplishing 

nothing productive. This state has plenty of real problems, mostly caused by our 

incompetent government, which require our attention. Inventing new problems 

accomplishes nothing.  Our state government has, time and again, proven itself 

untrustworthy and totally incapable (just take a drive through Portland for proof). We 

should endeavor to strip power from corrupt government, not give it more. 


